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Galloway Township, NJ- Dr. David Carr who has been Provost and Executive Vice President of The Richard 
Stockton College of New Jersey since the position was established in 2004, will be completing his service as 
Provost effective June 30, 2010.  Dr. Carr will undertake a faculty assignment and pursue his passion for 
Political Science as Senior Research Fellow with the College’s William J. Hughes Center for Public Policy. 

In announcing Dr. Carr’s transition, Stockton President Herman J. Saatkamp, Jr. said, “I have been aware of 
his interest in returning to a faculty role for three years.  However, given the significant changes taking place 
both in the physical campus and in the academic program, I requested that he postpone this transition.  David 
Carr’s tenure as Provost is a remarkable one and we will miss his dedication and tireless efforts on behalf of 
the institution.  We are fortunate, however, to continue to benefit from David’s many talents as he begins a new 
and exciting chapter in his career at Stockton.” 




